
Town of Saugerties 
Conservation Advisory Commission 

 
Meeting minutes for February 21, 2013 
Present: B. Sawchuk, S. Guerin, M. Wrolsen, E. Shafer, G. Marzec, J. Randall, and L. Thornton 
Absent: J. Barbour, and C. Tienken  
Convened: 7:10 pm, Saugerties Town Hall. 

- L. Thornton stated that S. Guerin and J. Barbour presented the Bristol Beach plan to the 
Town Board at the last meeting.  There were some questions about liability, and 
questions on the procedure required to have this go through the state legislature. 

- J. Randall presented two motions for the Commission: 
o Appoint M. Wrolsen as the CAC liaison to the Town Planning Board.  The 

motion was seconded and approved by all. 
o Appoint S. Guerin as the vice-chairperson of the CAC following S. Thorpe’s 

resignation last year.  The motion was seconded and approved by all. 
- Leeanne provided a copy of the proposed Complete Streets policy as it was presented to 

the Planning Board.  There was some discussion of these proposals.  Leeanne also 
discussed the streetscape plan and how there was a lack of funding from the state. 

- The first public hearing for the Town and Village revised Comprehensive Plan will take 
place at 6:30 pm at the Senior Center on March 12, 2013. 

- The second public hearing for the Water Resources section of the Town’s zoning law will 
be held on April 25, 2013 at the Senior Center. 

- S. Guerin will send out an email to all about getting information together on the Bristol 
Beach proposal. 

- The minutes were not distributed for the January meeting.  G. Marzec will complete 
these, and today’s minutes before the next meeting. 

-  
As there were no further topics for discussion, our meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:30 
pm. 


